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Dear Councilmembers,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that there is a vacancy on the Citizens’ Elections Oversight Committee (CEOC). The specific vacancy is ________ . As you are aware, this is a very important committee that has served the Council very well and served the voters of King County well. 

I am asking you to recommend nominees for this position who you feel would recognize the important responsibility of serving on this committee and who have the time to serve. Enclosed with this letter are (1) a document that describes the qualifications and responsibilities to serve on the committee, (2) an application to be a member of the committee and (3) the administrative procedures for filling vacancies on the committee.

A notice of this vacancy will be publishes in the Seattle Times and in community newspapers as appropriate. If you or your potential nominee have questions about the vacant position, please contact our staff Mike Alvine (206) 296-0350.

Thank you for responding within two weeks from the date of this letter.

Sincerely,



Larry Gossett, Chair, Metropolitan King County Council





Enclosures
